

Research Organization of Information and Systems

National Institute of Polar Research

Kaga 1-9-10, Itabashi-ku, Tokyo 173-8515, Japan tel: +81-3-3962-4712, fax: +81-3-3962-2529



International Symposium Asian Collaboration In IPY2007-2008

Prof. Zhaoqian Dong Polar Research Institute of China 451 Jinqiao Rd., Shanghai 200136, P. R. CHINA

INVITATION

2 February 2007

Dear Prof. Zhaoqian Dong,

We have the honor to invite you to the international symposium "Asian collaboration in IPY 2007-2008", which will be held in Tokyo on the first day (1st March 2007) of the International Polar Year (IPY) 2007-2008. The symposium is organized by the IPY National Committee of Japan under the Science Council of Japan (SCJ) and National Institute of Polar Research (NIPR).

Many Asian scientists participate in various projects in IPY. Major objective of this symposium is to exchange information among the projects. We hope that this symposium will initiate a kickoff of various kind of a cooperation and collaboration among the projects and among Asian scientists in various field. We expect you to attend the symposium and contribute to the discussion.

We understand you arrive on 28 February in Tokyo, and leave on 4 March to Home. Your travel expense will be fully covered by the Symposium.

Thank you very much for your participation to this symposium. We are looking forward to seeing you in Tokyo.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Natsuo Sato

National Institute of Polar Research Chair of the Symposium Local Committee



Research Organization of Information and Systems

National Institute of Polar Research

Kaga 1-9-10, Itabashi-ku, Tokyo 173-8515, Japan tel: +81-3-3962-4712, fax: +81-3-3962-2529



International Symposium Asian Collaboration In IPY2007-2008

Dr. Wei Luo Polar Research Institute of China 451 Jinqiao Rd., Shanghai 200136, P. R. CHINA

INVITATION

2 February 2007

Dear Dr. Wei Luo,

We have the honor to invite you to the international symposium "Asian collaboration in IPY 2007-2008", which will be held in Tokyo on the first day (1st March 2007) of the International Polar Year (IPY) 2007-2008. The symposium is organized by the IPY National Committee of Japan under the Science Council of Japan (SCJ) and National Institute of Polar Research (NIPR).

Many Asian scientists participate in various projects in IPY. Major objective of this symposium is to exchange information among the projects. We hope that this symposium will initiate a kickoff of various kind of a cooperation and collaboration among the projects and among Asian scientists in various field. We expect you to attend the symposium and contribute to the discussion.

We understand you arrive on 28 February in Tokyo, and leave on 4 March to Home. Thank you very much for your participation to this symposium. We are looking forward to seeing you in Tokyo.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Natsuo Sato

National Institute of Polar Research Chair of the Symposium Local Committee



Research Organization of Information and Systems

National Institute of Polar Research

Kaga 1-9-10, Itabashi-ku, Tokyo 173-8515, Japan tel: +81-3-3962-4712, fax: +81-3-3962-2529



International Symposium Asian Collaboration In IPY2007-2008

Prof. Yonghua Liu Polar Research Institute of China 451 Jinqiao Rd., Shanghai 200136, P. R. CHINA

INVITATION

2 February 2007

Dear Prof. Yonghua Liu,

We have the honor to invite you to the international symposium "Asian collaboration in IPY 2007-2008", which will be held in Tokyo on the first day (1st March 2007) of the International Polar Year (IPY) 2007-2008. The symposium is organized by the IPY National Committee of Japan under the Science Council of Japan (SCJ) and National Institute of Polar Research (NIPR).

Many Asian scientists participate in various projects in IPY. Major objective of this symposium is to exchange information among the projects. We hope that this symposium will initiate a kickoff of various kind of a cooperation and collaboration among the projects and among Asian scientists in various field. We expect you to attend the symposium and contribute to the discussion.

We understand you arrive on 28 February in Tokyo, and leave on 4 March to Home. Thank you very much for your participation to this symposium. We are looking forward to seeing you in Tokyo.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Natsuo Sato

National Institute of Polar Research Chair of the Symposium Local Committee